
 

 

 

August 9, 2019 

Subject:  Carlisle Food Service Products  

Dear Customer, 

 

Carlisle Food Service Products has an ongoing dedication to the protection of our customers through proactive 

verification of the safety of our products. 

 

This letter is to verify that the following item: 

 
#34202323 

 
 
 

Trimline Rectangle Waste Container 23 Gallon-Gray 
 
 
 

is manufactured using plastic materials safe to come into direct contact with food for human consumption. The 

plastics used are all considered acceptable for direct contact with food by the US Food and Drug Administration 

under the requirements of 21 CFR, Parts 170 to 199. 

 

These items are offered for sale worldwide, including the country of origin. 
 

We value your business and will continue to assure that Carlisle products are safe for food preparation, service and 

storage. 

 

 

 

 

Best Regards, 
 

 
 

 

Phonvilay Sengvilay 
Director of Quality and Manufacturing Engineering 

 


